
GUILDFORD DIOCESAN REGISTRY 

NOTICE 
 

Attention is drawn to the Churchyard Regulations 2022 made by the Chancellor 
of the Diocese which came into force on 1 September 2022. The Regulations 
provide guidance on the procedure for burials and the interment of cremated 
remains within the churchyard, on the types of memorials and other items 
which may be introduced and the management of the churchyard.  
 

A full copy of the Churchyard Regulations is available to view at the Guildford 
Diocesan website: www.cofeguildford.org.uk  

Or on request to the Churchwardens.  

 

 

 

KEVIN WILSON 

Registrar 


